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Hello! 

Welcome to The Heathlands Project festive newsletter. We 

wanted to share some of the festive activities we’ve been up 

to and to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy 

Festive Season and a peaceful New Year. 

 
 

An Alternative to Cards 

 

Here at The Heathlands Project we are always working 

conscientiously to care for our environment. We are blessed by our 

surroundings at the farm and have wonderful wildlife because of it. 

This year we are asking that our members do not send Christmas 

cards to each other, staff or volunteers. If everyone sends cards to 

everyone, then we would be distributing something in the region of 

9000 cards! Our Art groups are working on a giant card that we can 

all sign to share our festive wishes with everyone. 

To help give back, we have been very fortunate to have received 

105 free tress from The Woodland Trust. Planting has already started! 

 

Christmas Goodies from the Bakery 

 

Our wonderful kitchen teams have been making Christmas cakes 

and puddings again this year. They will be available on a first come 

first served basis. Cakes are £6 and puddings are £4. Yum yum! 

 

Bah Humbug! 

 

In the Heathlands Film Group, we have been combining different 

ways of filming with different sound and music to see how film 

making can make people feel different emotions. We have also just 

finished filming a short remake of "A Christmas Carol" which we will 

show over the festive period.   

 

Festive Opening 
 

We will be closed on the 

following days: 

 

Monday 25th December 

Tuesday 26th December 

Monday 1st January 

 

 
 

 
Mike and Brian getting started 

on the tree planting 

 

 
Christmas cakes! 
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A Quilt for Cumbria 

 

Not festive exactly but currently on display at Tullie House are 

the ‘Quilts for Cumbria,’ a BBC Get Creative project run in 

collaboration with Up for Arts Cumbria. Earlier in the year lots of 

us made patches for this project and you can see them at Tullie 

until 19th January. 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Poem by Jeanette 

 

 

People admiring the Cumbria Quilts 

at Tullie House  

 
Our Heathlands patches made into 

one of the Cumbria Quilts 

 

 

 
Patches by David and Vicky 


